
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 

11th Max for his amazing work with  

multiplication and arrays. 

25th Harrison for fantastic independent 

Maths work. 

 

Christian Value Certificate 
11th Daisy for being considerate of others. 

25th  James Being joyful and working hard. 

 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

25th February 

Open Door Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

1st March Shrove Tuesday 

16th & 17th March Parents’ Evening 

7th March Positive Parenting 

4th April Easter Celebration Day 

5th April Easter Service In school—

Parents welcome details to follow 

6th April Break Up at 2pm 

Twos, Fives and Tens 

The children have an  

opportunity to earn team 

points in class by counting in 

2’s, 5’s and 10’s. Please can you 

practise counting in these 

 increments at home. 

Next Week 

We will be celebrating the start of the Lent 

period. On Tuesday we will be following 

instructions to make pancakes. Please let us 

know if you are unhappy for your child to 

sample pancakes. They will be topped with 

lemon and sugar or chocolate spread. 

In Maths we will be adding and subtracting.  

In English we will be writing adverts, to 

encourage mini beasts to visit our school 

ground. 

Positive Parenting  

On Monday 7th March school will be hold-

ing a parenting information evening— 6-

7pm. We would like as many KS1 parents 

to attend as possible. For each parent that 

attends, their name will be entered into a 

raffle for exciting vouchers. Please see the 

flyer for more information. 

This Week 
 

Thank you for sending in wellies and spare 

trainers, we enjoyed exploring the outdoor  

area in school, finding places that mini beasts 

would like to visit. 

We have been finding facts about local mini 

beasts this week and writing these facts into 

sentences ready for next week. 

 

In Maths we have been measuring length in cen-

timetres. This can be quite a tricky skill finding 

the beginning and end of an object then meas-

uring using a ruler (starting at 0!!) If you have 

chance to practise measuring length at home, 

that would be great. 


